
 

  

  
 
 

 
 
 

Friday 3 September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I wanted to write to let you know how proud I am of all the children on their return to 
school.  I know it has only been two days, but it has been lovely seeing the children 
happy and settled and returning to a ’normal’ school day.  We had our first assembly 
today for Years 1 – 6 in the school hall.  It felt very strange but so lovely to all be 
together as a school community again. 
 
I also wanted to say thank you for following the return to school procedures. You will 
have noticed the bell has gone and been replaced by a whistle – this is much louder!   
 
The school office have appreciated you continuing with your school admin via email 
and not coming into the school office. 
 
Reminders 
Apparently, we have a heatwave for some days next week.  Please can I remind you 
that: 

 Children will require sun cream to be administered at home in the morning 
 Children will require sun hats 
 Ensure that they bring to school their water bottles. 

 
Please remember that Reception children will be accessing wrap around care from 
Thursday 9 September. 
 
Enjoy your weekend. 
 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 

 
 

  
 


